
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "ErnieS@T5Energy.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: FW: Southland St 2
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 8:51:00 AM

Mr. Sanchez,
 
There has been a release at a tank battery on a Tandem Energy well.  As per OCD records
 the Southland State #2 well is still a Tandem energy well, and until a change of operator
 has been approved by the OCD, Tandem Energy holds the liability for this site.  You have 15
 days to submit a C-141 for this release.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 7:58 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Subject: Southland St 2
 
Pics of TB spill. 30-015-25212-00-00
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID
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